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Hi everyone, 

 
For the second week of The Music 

Art and Drama (M.A.D) Festival 

 The Reception children took part 

in a drumming, dance and mask 

making workshop with a company 

called BYGPAW, who have been 

part of our school’s MAD Festival 

for many years.  

In ‘Heart of Art’. each class were 

show pieces of art work which   

reflected some of The Wonders 

of The World. They were then 

challenged to spot different     

objects in each piece of art and 

were asked questions about them. 

The teachers were really           

impressed at the children’s 

knowledge and how engaged they 

were. The children completed 

their own piece of art which they 

got to take home. In class, we 

continued our Great Barrier Reef 

exploration. We used lots of dif-

ferent creative resources to make 

turtles, starfish, seahorses and 

octopus’. We also looked at dif-

ferent musical instruments and 

danced to some different styles 

of music.  

Reception News 
17th June  

 

 

 

PIRATE SPORTS 
DAY 

   Friday 1st July 
      
 

The children can come to school 
dressed as a Pirate or Pirate  
Princess ready to take part in Pirate 
themed games and races.  
Shorts and T-shirts will do or we  
have some spare costumes in  
School which you can borrow if you 
need to.   
Parents/carers are invited to watch  
so please take your seat on the 
school field, after dropping off your 
child in the morning. The fun begins 

at    9.15 a.m.—10.a.m  
               approx. 

 

Reception Charter 

Assembly 

Wednesday 13th July 
9.15 a.m. –10.00 a.m. 

In The Westall Hall 
 

Parents/carers are invited to 

come and watch the children tell 

you about The Charter Tasks 

they have been working on in or-

der to achieve their Rainbow 

Charter Award. Mrs Hodgson will 

present the children with their 

certificates.  


